
// Jacob Husley // 

Jacob Husley has been renowned 
resident DJ at fabric in London on 
Sundays for countless years, as 
well as being the man in charge 
of the programming of fabric’s 
globally known Sunday nights for 
the past 15 years. He has played 
more than 600 gigs at the club’s 
legendary RM1 to this day and 
counting, a testimony to his DJ 
skills that speaks for itself!

Over the years Jacob has held 
residencies and played in a vast 
array of the worlds most 
respected clubbing institutions 
such as Space Ibiza (3 seasons in 
the main room), Amnesia Ibiza, D-
edge Brazil, Watergate Berlin, 
Chalet Berlin, Rex Paris, Culture 
box Copenhagen, Contact Tokyo, 
Contact Nagoya, After Caposile 
Italy, Les Enfants Brilliants 
Spain, and many, many more to 
mention.

Jacob’s production skills are just 
as prominent as his skills behind 
the console. Having consistently 
released music since 2005, a 
career sparked with immense 
beginnings when he was initially 
signed to Rui Da Silva’s label 
Kismet records, followed by later 
on championing his own imprint; 
WetYourSelf! Recordings…A 
label which still to this day 
holds home at its proud residency 
for many years at fabric London.



His music has been played and 
supported by worldwide 
renowned and diverse artists 
like Raresh, Midland, Sasha, 
Priku, Laurent Garnier, Kruder 
and Dorfmeister, Magda, John 
Digweed and many more over the 
years, which tells all about the 
level of quality, uniqueness  
and diversity of Jacob’s 
sound…Remixed by the likes of 
Minilouge, Axel Boman, Glimpse, 
Roman Flugel, S.A.M, and so many 
more to mention, whilst in 
addition, two of Jacobs tracks sit 
proudly licensed to John 
Digweeds legendary mix 
compilations.

Jacob is well known as the co-
founder of Rave Rabbit (DJ 
collective, event brand and 
record label holding a long 
standing residency at fabric), 
working closely alongside and 
bringing to the forefront some 
of the worlds most sought after 
talent.

Jacob, without a doubt has 
despite his long standing career 
in every realm of the musical 
spectrum, is still only just 
getting started, with music 
flowing from the studio weekly 
and vast projects spanning the 
globe constantly, we are 
immensely excited to be a part of 
the journey that is inevitably 
yet to come and set to bring 
some exhilarating energies…



// Links // 

Resident Advisor

Instagram

For Bookings 
Contact

Mariana @ 
Suena Agency 

Soundcloud

Facebook
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